

### August 2011 Credit Union Tips Newsletter

Debden Credit Union would like to remind our members that we are here to serve you with the following hours:

### **Debden Branch**

9:00 - 4:00 Monday through Thursday 9:00 - 5:00 Friday 24 Hour ATM Service

### **Big River Branch**

9:00 - 4:00 Monday through Thursday 9:00 - 5:00 Friday 24 Hour ATM Service

## **INSIDE THIS ISSUE**

**P1.** Graduate Scholarships Winners **P2.** Community Events

**P2.** Stat Holidays **P2.** Staff Updates

**P2.** System Upgrade

**P2.** CU Appreciation Day **P2.** Silly Superstitions



The Debden Credit Union gives out three \$500.00 Scholarships each year.

**DEBDEN CREDIT UNION SCHOLARSHIP WINNERS** 

There are two given out in Debden and one in Big River.



Megan Rekve, daughter of Olie & Kathy Rekve, will be taking Arts & Sciences at the U of S. Megan hopes for a future in Psychology.



Brandynn Leverton, daughter of Lisanne Cyr & Walter Leverton, will be taking the Bachelor of Commerce program at the U of S.



**P2.** Credit Union Golf Tournament

Shelby Park, daughter of Merlin & Wilma Park, will be taking Denturist at Northern Albert Institute of Technology in Edmonton.

### **STAFF UPDATES**

Our Debden Branch has had some changes to the lending department. Stacey Couture has decided to permanently resign from her loans officer position. Michelle Swanson releived the position for the past six months and is now done. Deborah Rose has moved into the loans officer position permanently and we welcome her to our staff. We wish Stacey & Michelle the very best.

# SYSTEM UPGRADE & SERVICE CHARGE UPDATE

We are upgrading our Banking System on Sunday, August 14, 2011. To accommodate the upgrade, Internet Banking will be unavailable for a period of time between the hours of 2:00 am CDT and 12:00 pm CDT on Sunday. There will be minimal interruptions. We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause.

Also, we have made some adjustments to our service charges as of July 1, 2011. This includes new prices on current products, plus we have also added new service charge packages to match your banking needs.

# CREDIT UNION APPRECIATION DAY

Thursday, October 20<sup>th</sup> is our Credit Union Day! Come in and do your banking and treat yourself to coffee and danties! See you then!



### **COMMUNITY EVENTS**

### **DEBDEN:**

Aug 19-20: Slow Pitch Tournament

Aug 28: Credit Union Golf Tournament

### **BIG RIVER:**

Aug 15-19: Bluegrass Music Camp
Aug 19-21: Bluegrass Music Festival
Aug 29: Students Back to School
Sept 9-10: Eddie Krienke Golf Classic
Oct 15: Community Auction

### **STAT HOLIDAYS**

August 1: Saskatchewan Day September 5: Labour Day

October 10: Thanksgiving Day



A friendly reminder that our offices are closed for the stat holidays but resume to regular hours the next business day.

## CREDIT UNION GOLF

### TOURNAMENT!!

Come out to Sunshine Fairways and join us for a funday of golf on Sunday, August 28<sup>th</sup> at 1:00pm.

The tournament consists of a two person best ball game. The cost is only \$20.00 per person which includes 9 holes of golf, refreshments, and a delicious lunch, along with fun and prizes.

### **SILLY SUPERSTITIONS**

- If you catch a falling leaf on the first day of autumn you will not catch a cold all winter.
- In some parts of England, rum is used to wash a baby's head for good luck.
- If one walks underneath an open ladder it is said to bring bad luck. Sometimes it is said that this can be undone by immediately walking backwards back underneath the ladder.